
April 8, 2020

Office Memorandum

All are advised to take appropriate action in light of the letter No.

254/PSMS?2020 dated 08 April, 2020 from the Principal Secretary regarding

installation of the “Arogya Setu” mobile app. All Deans, Head of

Departments, Faculty members who are holding some administrative

responsibilities are also directed to pass this information to the non teaching

staff associated with them and to students. Let us be responsible and play our

part in helping the Government with all the initiatives that they are taking to

combat the COVID – 19.

.

Dr. Vinod Kumar Singh

For Kind Attention of
1. PS to Honourable Vice Chancellor for information
2. All Dean of Faculties, University of Lucknow, Lucknow.
3. All Head of Departments, University of Lucknow, Lucknow.
4. All Faculty Members, University of Lucknow, Lucknow
5. All Non Teaching Staff, University of Lucknow, Lucknow.
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